
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 4/1/2011 3:57:23 PM
To: 'lmb@cpuc.ca.gov' (lmb@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Meeting regarding PG&E's Gas Transmission & Storage Case (Gas Accord V 

Settlement- A09-09-013)
Lindsay,

Per our conversation, PG&E and settling parties (TURN, DRA (tentatively) and Calpine 
(schedule permitting)) are trying to set up a briefing on the Gas Accord Settlement with 
staff in your office. We are not requesting a meeting with Commissioner Sandoval.

Due to the number of parties and their schedules, we are trying for the afternoon of 
Thursday April 7. We are hopeful this PD will be voted on at the April 14 meeting. 
The PD is attached.

RedactedSo you are aware... I've got a call in to Phil Weismehl, and my secretary 
Redacted______  has reached out to your office as well with a formal request. If it is amenable
to both offices, we would be happy to do a combined staff briefing with Commissioner 
Ferron's and Commissioner Sandavol's offices at the same time.

Thanks again for your help. Please let me know if you can accommodate

Jennifer
415-973-2904: W
415-516-8347: blackberry cel
Redacted
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